برنامج الأمم المتحدة الإنمائيي United Nations Development Programme



26 February, 2012

Dear Dr. Harrison,

Project Budget Revision and Annual Work Plan

In regards of our joint program "Action Abu Dhabi: Transforming the HIV response in a rapidly developing society", and now that the inconsistencies in both the authority's and UNDP's financial reports have been resolved, kindly find enclosed the project extension and revised project workplan and budget for 2012 for your signature.

We look forward to receiving your feedback.

Gordon Johnson

UNDP Deputy Resident Representative

Dr. Oliver Harrison Director of Public Health and Policy Division Health Authority Abu Dhabi

CC:

- Prof. Salim Adib, Manager of Public Health

- Dr. Farida Al Hosani, Head of Communicable Diseases Section